
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   July 17, 2013  
 
SUBJECT: Green River/Tuxedo/Zirconia Park 
 
PRESENTER: Steve Wyatt 
 
ATTACHMENTS:   No 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
The FY 13-14 Adopted Budget included a $225,000 appropriation to be used for the Green River/ 
Tuxedo/Zirconia Park. The Board is requested to discuss how to utilize that appropriation, and to 
direct Staff accordingly.  
 
Recommended Options for the Board’s consideration: 

1. Direct Staff to develop a plan to begin utilizing the available funding to start on 
improvements at the park. 

2. Direct Staff to develop strategies to leverage the funding against other sources to 
maximize the funding potential. Should the Board prefer this option, any funds raised by 
the community could also be used as a grant match. 

3. Charge the Recreation Advisory Committee with developing recommendations for an 
action plan.   

 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 
Following discussion, the Board is requested to direct Staff to develop a plan to begin utilizing 
the available funding to begin improvements at the park, to direct Staff to develop strategies to 
leverage the funding against other sources to maximize the funding potential, or to charge the 
Recreation Advisory Committee with developing recommendations for an action plan.  
 
 
 
 Suggested Motion(s):      
 

No motion suggested. 


